
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Monday, September 14, 2015 

6:30 PM 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, John DeWitt and Bill Stevens 
 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of September 7, 2015.       (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #18 in the amount of $5,921.85.     (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll #5 in the amount of $5,593.95.     (3-0) 
 
Bill Stevens attended the meeting to inform the Selectmen they have a form (Local Roads 
Assistance Program) from the Department of Transportation (DOT) that needs to be  
filled out.  He also wanted to know what the Town had for DOT funds so he could  
do some fall road work before the Annual Town Meeting appropriation. 
 
Bill Stevens also talked about some of the taxpayer issues that he could not answer  
as an Assessor.  He also spoke about getting someone to do re-valuation on all the Island 
properties. 
 
John reported that several people reported to him about having difficulties knowing  
when school board meetings were being held.   
 
Selectmen reviewed articles on the Annual Town Meeting Warrant and talked about the budget  
for the different town accounts.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 21, 2015, at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


